
Margate Soccer Update 

 
Ground Closures: 
Thank you to all of our players and parents for being understanding with the 
recent run of ground closures. As you are aware it has been a wet few 
months and a lot of the grounds in Hobart region aren’t coping with this 
weather. We all would like to train and play every week but players and 
spectators safety comes first. Playing wet muddy conditions may be fun 
but it can also be quite dangerous.  
  
Margate Memorial Oval BBQ: 
Our BBQ is up and running again (fingers crossed the weather stays away) 
so please pop along and have a snag whilst watching some of the world 
game or just grab a bite to eat and a drink on the way home after your game. 
  
Mini Soccer Stars (4-5yrs old): 
This Sunday kick around has had  18-20 kids each session. We have the last 
two session coming up this month so if you want to try the sport and your 
child is 4-5 year old come along but be prepared to join in; 
Next Session – Sunday 14th of August 10am at Margate School (Meet outside 
the gym)  
Last Session – Sunday 21st of August 10am at Margate School 
  
End of Season BBQ & Presentations: 
The End of Season BBQ will be held on: 
Saturday 3rd of September 2016 
Location: Margate School Courtyard and Gym 
From: 12.30pm – Presentations to start 2ish. 
  
For any further information on the above, please contact Nick Dale on 
mpssoccer@gmail.com 
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